
Synopsis: 
Low:  Red Hat Enterprise Linux Atomic Host Retirement Notice 

Summary: 
This is the notification for the retirement of Red Hat Enterprise Linux Atomic Host. This 
notification applies to customers using Red Hat Enterprise Linux Atomic Host as part of their 
Red Hat Enterprise Linux 7 subscription. 

Details 
Red Hat Enterprise Linux Atomic Host will be retired on August 6, 2020 and active support will 
no longer be provided. Accordingly, Red Hat will no longer provide image or ostree updates, 
Critical or Important security patches, or Urgent Priority bug fixes for Red Hat Enterprise Linux 
Atomic Host after August 6, 2020.  
 
We encourage customers to migrate to the most recent version of Red Hat Enterprise Linux 
that is supported for their environment. As a benefit of the Red Hat subscription model, 
customers can use their active subscriptions to entitle any system on any currently supported 
Red Hat Enterprise Linux release.  Customers who wish to deploy containers as part of their 
production are encouraged to evaluate ​Red Hat OpenShift Container Platform​ or migrate to a 
supported version of Red Hat Enterprise Linux.  
 

 
 

https://www.openshift.com/

